
From: Anthony Tavella on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox
To: Deewa Baral
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: [webform_submission:source-title]
Date: Monday, 11 May 2020 1:49:00 PM

 
 

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Sunday, 3 May 2020 7:21 AM
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: [webform_submission:source-title]
 

 
Submitted on Sun, 03/05/2020 - 07:20
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission
First Name: Barbara 
Last Name: McWilliams
Name Withheld: No
Email: zulu_barby@hotmail.com
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Penrith 2750
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: A positive NO to any changes, leave the land as it is. There is enough land in the
Penrith area without adding any additional industrial spaces to spoil the environment for the
next generation. Allowing any changes will not stop at this area alone and it can be seen that all
the unzoned land will end up being for employment as well. Don’t spoil this area by building
factories, Penrith needs to keep this whole area as parkland and allowing everyone access to the
Nepean River. Wasn’t the initial plan to be PARKLAND from the beginning, stop changing what
was originally promised. 

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/draft-amendment-penrith-
lakes-sepp
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